
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 19th MAY 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Amazing Attendance!! 
Best attenders last week were 6W, 6J & 5SP 100%!! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 96.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.8% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6W  100% 

6J 100% 

5SP 100% 

5YP 99.1% 

4I 98.4% 

1A 98.1% 

1D 97.5% 

RM 95.8% 

3S 95.5% 

2B 95.5% 

RC 94.0% 

3C 92.8% 

4B 91.4% 

2G 87.2% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th - Year 5 Bikeability 

Thursday 18th May 9.00am – Y1 Phonics Screening for Parents 

Mon 22nd – Weds 24th May – Y5 Buckden Hall Residential Visit 

Wednesday 24th May 5.30pm – Reception 2023 Parents meeting 

Thursday 25th May 9.00am – 2B Class Assembly  

Friday 26th May 3.15pm – School Closes for half term. 

Monday 5th June 8.35am – School Opens 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1 KNOWSLEY SAFARI 

PARK VISIT 

 

On Wednesday 17th May Year 1 pupils will be 

going on an amazing visit to a safari park. Due to 

the distance we ask pupils to arrive at school by 

8.00am to be ready to set off promptly at 8.15am 

and they should return by 4.00pm. Texts will be 

sent out to inform you of their expected arrival 

back at school. We hope they all have a 

ROARSOME time! 

 
SEPTEMBER 2023 

RECEPTION PARENT 

MEETING 

On Wednesday the 24th May we will be 

welcoming our new reception September 

2023 parents to school for a meeting to 

introduce them to our staff and a short 

presentation. We will also be offering parents 

a taster session of school dinners so that they 

can have a look at the kind of foods available. 

We are excited to meet and welcome our 

new parents and pupils to school. 

  Y1 PHONICS MEETING            

On Thursday the 18th May at 9.00am we will be 

holding a meeting to explain the upcoming 

Phonics screening test that our Year 1 children will 

be taking part of in June. We will be able to share 

with you examples of previous tests and explain 

the process and expectations.   

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

 Jumaymah Hameed 4I for Amazing Writing!!  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

